Minutes on the meeting held on 24th July, 2006

Members present: Murray, Subhas, Richard, Duncan, Keith, Peter
Apologies: Bob and Monsoor

Minutes of the last meeting: Agreed in principle except an amendment on students membership.
Finance report: 

No news as far as bank balance is concerned. Some bills are left with Duncan to be paid. The South section promised to pay us $2000.00 but so far nothing has come from them. Murray has to talk to them.
Action: Murray

Next technical meeting and Future meetings

To have more technical presentation all members are requested to take the opportunity of inviting visitor/experts to have a possible technical presentation either in PN or in Wellington. It is also encouraged to have presentations on local activities.

Janina told Subhas that somebody from Europe is visiting NZ for one week in early September. He is interested to deliver a seminar or two.
Prof. Seo from Korea is also visiting New Zealand starting from mid September. He can also be requested for seminars.

Action: Subhas
Students membership

The members are all asked to think of ways of involving students in to IEEE activities and influence them to become members.

Web reports

Keith has designed and is maintaining the web page of our subsection. The address is http://www.ewh.ieee.org/r10/nzc/
All past events and coming events are available in the website. Thanks to Keith for doing a nice job.

The meeting reported to IEEE HQ will be copied to Keith also.

Action: Keith
Newsletter

Since Monsoor was absent in the meeting, it was not known the latest situation.

Action: Monsoor
Becoming a section

Subhas reported that we have around 160 full members under NZ Central. So it won’t be a problem to get signature from at least a half of them.
According to Janina we don’t need to wait till the end of the year. We can apply even now to make our sub-section a full section.

We need to take signatures from the mebers. IEEE North and South has agreed in principle that they will support this move.

Murray has to talk to the two section of the boundary issues.

Sction: Subhas and Murray

Next committee meeting

The members all agreed to have the next meeting on 4th September 2006 at 4.30 pm. 

(Peter has got lectures). 

